Wokingham Choral carols

I greatly enjoyed the Wokingham Choral Society’s carols on Saturday 17th.

They sung well, and encouraged audience participation in some of the well
known ones.

I would like to thank all who organised it, and to wish them a very happy
Christmas with their families and friends.
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